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Student thank-you cards received for water bottle donation

Hendersonville, N.C. (June 14, 2018) —The Department of Public Health recently contributed
100 water bottles to the second-grade classes at Dana Elementary to use on their field trip May
4 to the Carl Sandburg House. Amy McCall, nutritionist, and Beverly Clark, health promotion
coordinator, arranged the donation after a request came from second-grade teacher Sarah
Owen.

“We are always happy to work with Henderson County Public Schools to help our young
residents be active,” said Clark. “The Health Department was delighted to receive the
handmade thank you cards from the children.”

The cards are on display along the department’s clinic hallway.

To learn more about ways to be active or to promote activity in our community, contact Beverly
Clark at (828) 694-6065. For additional resources, please visit the department’s website:
hendersoncountync.gov/health.

Captions:

Photo 1—Amy McCall left, Beverly Clark, right

Photo 2—sample of student thank-you card

Photo 3—public school nurses and health educators hold up additional thank-you cards
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